Know a boy who loves to sing?



Open Morning for Prospective Choristers (in Years 2 and 3) at Westminster Cathedral Choir School Sunday 2nd February, 10.30 am – 2.30 pm

Contact Lucy Auger **Tel** 020 7798 9081 **Email** lauger@choirschool.com



8th January 2020

Dear Head Teacher,

CHORISTER OPPORTUNITIES AT WESTMINSTER CATHEDRAL CHOIR SCHOOL

I am writing to ask whether there are any Catholic boys at your school, with significant musical potential, who might consider becoming choristers at Westminster Cathedral.

Every September Westminster Cathedral Choir School accepts up to six probationer choristers into Year 4. Becoming a chorister at Westminster Cathedral offers boys the opportunity to sing both here in central London, and on tour internationally, in one of the world's great choirs. Boys also receive a first-rate academic education at one of London's best prep schools.

In a change to previous arrangements, choristers board during the School week only, before heading home to their families from Friday afternoon until Sunday morning at 9.00 am.

On Sunday 2nd February 2020, Westminster Cathedral will be hosting a Chorister Open Morning – an event for families who would like to find out more about chorister life. The event is aimed principally at boys in Year 3 or Year 2 (aged 6 - 8 years), who might be considering entry into Year 4 in either September 2020 or 2021. The timings are:

10.30 am	Mass, Westminster Cathedral
11.45 am	Coffee with current parents and choristers, Westminster Cathedral Choir School
12.10 pm	Presentation to parents / boys sing with the Cathedral Music Staff
1.00 pm	Tours and lunch
2.30 pm	Depart

Please find enclosed a flyer and Golden Tickets which you can give to especially interested families. Please do ask interested parents to contact the Director of Admissions, Miss Lucy Auger. She will be delighted to answer any questions families may have.

Tel 020 7798 9081

Email lauger@choirschool.com

Becoming a chorister at Westminster Cathedral is a wonderful, one-off opportunity to join a diverse and thriving school and choir.

Yours sincerely,

Neil McLaughlan Head Master

Westminster Cathedral Choir School
Ambrosden Avenue London SW1P 1QH

Und mlagular

General Enquiries 020 7798 9081 Head Master's PA 020 7931 6099 Email office@choirschool.com

www.choirschool.com